                                                
MEMO
To:  Acting Leadership Group




November 11, 2013

From: Fred Marshall

Re: Future actions for the ALG.

A recent group meeting was held on November 10th, (the 3rd such meeting) involving several West Boundary, Christian participants who are interested in developing a different “new” Christian-based Church in the Midway area.   At this meeting the participants indicated a desire to move ahead with such endeavor.  

To facilitate such undertaking the participants established a representative group to help move the process along so that it can and will be successful in a timely manner.

The representatives include:   

· Mark Danyluk

· Martin Fromme

· Alan Hoffmeister

· Fred Marshall

· Jean Schmidt

· Dara Steingard

· Rick Steingard

To meet the expectations of the participants the ALG should meet in the near future and discuss how best to proceed.

What days and times will work for each of you?   As Rick, Dara, Jean and Mark  have semi-regular jobs they should indicate what will work for them and the rest of us can likely schedule our lives to fit.  The day and time that might be the easiest and most convenient is a Sunday, following the church service.  Other suggestions?
Place:  Some options:  

· At the Midway home of one of the ALG members (Mark, Martin, Jean, Fred).  Perhaps on a rotating basis.

· At the King of Kings church

· Other…?

Once we have the above determined we can develop an agenda to help guide the group it its deliberations.

Respectfully submitted,

Fred
Fred Marshall

ALG Member
